
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
February 6, 2014 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10------Meeting Began---by Richard Weaver (vice president) conducting a 
general raffle of donated items 
 
7:25-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought an electric foam modified sea 
plane (CL 415) using four electric motors arranged in a quad copter  configuration 
 
7:30-----General Discussion---Marlow Anderson (president) lead the discussion by 
reviewing the current needs of the field---as soon as weather permits a work 
party will be developed to paint and repair the field facilities---new signs at the 
charging station will be made and posted---Richard Weaver reported on the float 
fly program; this past year saw about  950 flight hours of which over 80% were 
electric; application to renew the program is taking place---at the next club 
meeting (March) election of club officers will take place 
 
7:50-----General Discussion (continued)---all members introduced themselves---
Charles Vencill (treasurer) gave a financial report---the minutes for the January 
meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were approved and 
accepted as read---Steve Black (web apprentice) gave a review and update of 
changes taking place on the web site   
 
8:00-----Meeting Adjourned   


